



🛖 eNewsletter: Friday 13th September 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

House Singing Tickets

This year's House Singing Competition takes place in the Alington Hall on Friday 18th October and tickets are available to order now. With every pupil performing on stage during the evening, this is the most popular event in the School's musical calendar, so tickets have to be strictly limited to a maximum of two per family. Priority is given to parents of pupils involved in the Part Songs, in the Third Form and in the Upper Sixth (in that order), and tickets are allocated on a first come first served basis.

The Ticket Order Form is available to download here: House Singing Tickets 2019

Please return it by post or email to Natalie Lockwood, The Schools, Shrewsbury SY3 7BA; onlockwood@shrewsbury.org.uk

For Parents and Guardians of Third Formers

We look forward to welcoming families of Third Form pupils here at Shrewsbury to celebrate the end of Foundation Fortnight this weekend, aturday 14th and Sunday 15th September. Please note that the Drinks Reception before the New Entrants' Concert on Saturday will take place in the room above the School Shop (known as 'Top of the Shop') from 5,30pm. The Shrewsbury School Parents' Association (SSPA) Committee will be there to say hello and answer any questions. The Concert begins at 6.30pm.

Members of the SSPA Committee will also be at the Drinks Reception following the Chapel Service on Sunday

Becki Biggins and Her Trio present 'It's a Man's World', Saturday 21st September at 7.30pm in the Maidment Auditorium

w Shrewsbury School Music & Arts Season begins next Saturday with a return performance by jazz diva Becki Biggins. Becki hails originally from Shropshire (and her father is former Head of Football at Shrewsbury School, Steve Biggins), but she has now achieved international acclaim and is one of the most sought-after jazz singers of her generation

More details can be found under 'Forthcoming Events' below and tickets can be ordered online at ②

Latest News



A feature written by Shrewsbury's Deputy Head (Co-Curricular) Peter Middleton has been published today by Odgers Berndtson as the first in their new 'Voices in Education' series of articles.



coast to coast: Gold Duk of Edinburgh's Award Sea Kayak Expedition

Six members of the Upper Sixth Form spent the final week of their summer break navigating their way by sea kayak through the waterways of northern Scotland on their Gold Duke of Edinburgh's Award Expedition Expedition.

Rea



Third Form Race 2019

Nearing the end of an exiting first week at Shrewsbury, our new Third Formers were greeted with glorious sunshine as they gathered on Central for the annual Third Form Race. This event is one of the new pupils' firs...



Senior Physics and Chemistry Challenges

Sixth Former Peter Yang achieved the notable distinction of being selected to attend two residential summer schools at Cambridge University during the summer: one for the top young physicists in the country; the other...



Junior Beekeeping Awards

The British Beekeeping Association has awarded Junior Certificates to nir members of the School's Beekeeping Society.

Read More



CCF Camp 2019

Twenty-two Shrewsbury CCF cadets attended Summer Camp this year, throwing themselves with enthusiasm into a week of challenging activities based in rural Shropshire, on military training areas and in Snowdonia.

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendal

No Events added to the Newsletter.